
To whom it may concern, 

 

We are requesting an extension of STA call sign WT9XPV through July 30, 2022. This request is due to 

the recent and ongoing inclement weather which has delayed testing. The Missouri Conservation 

Department have extended our special use land permit for the Danville Conservation area through July 

30, 2022. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Benjamin Camp 
Spectrum Manager, Global Spectrum Management 
Federal Legislative Affairs | Government Operations  
 (W) (314) 545-9546 
(C) (314) 365-2370 
 

 


